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Broadmayne First School Newsletter
Be Kind, Be Saofe, Be Respectful

The value we are looking at this half term is: Service Our HeartSmart focus is: No Way Through Isn't

Truel

Friday 19th July 2024
Summer 2 Newsletter 25

Things to remember:
e Children return to school on Thursday Sth September
e Reception ‘Stay and Play sessions’ are on Thursday Sth and Friday 6th September
e Reception children start school on Monday 9th or 10th September

Dear Parents and Carers,

We've made it to the final day of term! Today comes with a mix of emotions for me as we close
our doors for the summer. | feel proud of finishing my first year at this fantastic school, | feel
loved as the community has welcomed me so warmly and | feel excited for the future. However,
it will mostly be a sad day as we say goodbye to our wonderful year 4 children and to parents
who have been part of our Broadmayne family for many years. | know that the children in Year
4 will continue to fly high and maoke all past and present members of staoff very proud. We
cannot wait to hear of your future successes and we look forward to celebrating the end of
this chapter with you today.

Staffing update

e B In my last newsletter | was able to share with you the staffing structure, however | forgot

A to mention Mrs Stanborough who is very much still part of our teaching stoff next year.

Mrs Stanborough will move up with the Reception cohort and will work in Year 1 on a

Friday. In September we will welcome Miss Barnes who will be working in Year 3 and we will be
recruiting another member of staff to work in Year Tand 2.

Hoodwinked!

| think we can all agree how amazing the Year 4 production of Hoodwinked was - what a
performance!l Thank you to each class that entertained us. Year 4 made us proud - it is
no small thing to get onto a full stage and entertain everyone. | have no doubt we will
see some of them on the West End stage one day!

\ m School uniform expectations for September
,@ &7

N With the new academic year approaching, | would like to remind parents of the school
«. uniform expectations. Children are to wear:
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Dark grey or black skirt, shorts or trousers

White polo shirt, shirt or blouse.

Navy blue cardigan or sweatshirt. Dorset Printwear provide our school logo version
In the Summer, dark blue checked dresses can be worn.

Socks should be white or black.

Shoes should be black. Black trainers can be worn if preferred.

PE kits should be in school at all times. Children are to wear:

Plain white t-shirt

Black shorts
Leggings/jogging bottoms
Trainers/plimsolls.

We have lots of preloved uniform that can be purchased via the FABS for a small donation. The
uniform will be out in the playground on the last aofternoon. Please enquire at the office in
September if you require it once the new term starts.

Lost Property

Please also check the lost property laid out today. Anything not claimed today will be
recycled. Don't forget all PE kits, jumpers etc. hanging on pegs!

Medicines in School

Please remember to toke home all medicines/inhalers in school. Please check expiry
dates before returning via the school office in September. A reminder that all medicine
coming into school should be handed to the school office and a form completed, thank
you.

Extended School Places

Just a reminder that places for extended care for September should be booked directly via
the Eduspot School Money App.

Local Food Links

The September school lunch menu is now available from Local Food Links. Please log into your
account to make your selections.

Summer Swimming
et “);5*.‘

The pool will be open during the summer. Please keep an eye on the FABS
facebook page for details of opening times
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https://www.dorsetprintwear.com/broadmayne-first-school
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NHS Flu Immunisations
Please complete the NHS flu immunisation form via the link sent out in the letter earlier this

term (also below). This form must be completed to either opt in or opt out of this service.
https://links.inhealthcare.co.uk/dorset-flu

Feedback from the School Nursing Team

“The School Nursing Team are currently looking for feedback from Parents of School aged
children about our service. Any feedback provided will be anonymous and will help us to
shape the service that we can offer in the future.

We would greatly value your feedback which should take just a few moments to complete. Your
voice is extremely important to us, and we would be very grateful for any ideas or feedback

you can provide".
You can access the questionnaire via this link https://gthruk/38237

Self care for Primary Children

Below is a link to an excellent resource helping children plan to look ofter their
own well being which may be particularly useful over the summer holidays:
https://www.annafreud.org/schools-and-colleges/resources/my-self-care-plan-primary/

Attendance Matters ¢ sm x
Our whole school attendance last week was: AzNDANCEMAT«!EpSﬁ
Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4
88.21 8704 92.33 87.56 9722

Whole school year to date

94.43%
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https://links.inhealthcare.co.uk/dorset-flu
https://gthr.uk/38237
https://www.annafreud.org/schools-and-colleges/resources/my-self-care-plan-primary/
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And finally....
Thank you to every child at Broadmayne First School, you have been a joy to get to know.

Thank you to the wonderful staff who have embraced change and have worked incredibly hard
to make this o fantastic year.

Thank you to everyone who has helped at school this year, you have contributed to our
children making great progress and our school environment looking amazing.

Enjoy a wonderful summer with your family and friends and | look forward to seeing you all
again in September. Good luck Year 4!

Best wishes,

Mrs Jordan-Gill

Calendar Dates Autumn 1

Date Time Event
Thursday Sth 8.45 Children to return to school
September
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